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Woolmore is in the process of transforming and moving from our current 
school to a new purpose built three-form entry school in January 2015. 

One of the costs associated with this is that we do not have the physical space 
for our nursery class on site. 

Instead of saying no nursery provision we have put together a nursery 
outreach programme for our families. 

This programme has been designed to impact on school readiness for the 
children and to support parents as first teachers. 

Our three day programme revolves around the Idea Store, Chrisp Street 
children’s centre and a community hall in the Robin Hood Estate.  

There is a combination of play and stay sessions, reading and literacy focused 
sessions and parent education classes including school readiness, ECAT and 
learning through play. 

Have a look at the nursery section of the website to see the brilliant learning 
that has been happening. 

 

	
  

	
  


